
 
     Date: 24.09.2025 

NOTICE  
                   

This is to inform all concerned that as per the notification of 
Higher Education Department, Government of West Bengal, the 

college will remain closed on Wednesday, 24.9.25 and Thursday, 

25.9.25 due to forecast of inclement weather on both the days. 

 

The college will close for Puja vacation on Friday, 26.9.25 and 

will reopen on Saturday, 25.10.25. 

 

The revised dates for physical verification of the second 

phase of admission will be notified later. Please follow the 

college website for the revised dates. 

 
           (Sunanda Ray) 

                       Teacher-in-Charge 

              

 


